
NMAA Board of Directors’ Summary 

February 29, 2012 

 

The NMAA Board of Directors met in special session today, via teleconference. 

 

The Board of Directors tabled an action item that would have allowed private schools in New 

Mexico to play up in classification, in select sports/ programs, for the 2012-2013, 2013-2014 

school years.  The Board of Directors asked the NMAA staff to bring the issue of alignment and 

classification for the next alignment block (beginning with the 2014-2015 school year) to the 

June 7 Board of Directors’ meeting. 

 

The Board of Directors approved a referenda to consider adding the chairperson of the middle 

school committee as a representative to the NMAA Commission.  This referenda will be sent to 

the NMAA membership following the 2012 State Basketball Championships. 

 

The Football Sports Specific Committee requested that the Board of Directors consider 

increasing the number of Class 2A football playoff teams from 8 to 12 teams and decrease the 

number of Class 3A football playoff teams from 12 to 8 teams.  The Board of Directors voted to 

approve the increase in 2A to 12 teams, while they voted against any decrease in Class 3A 

football playoff teams. 

 

The Board of Directors will meet again on Wednesday, March 7 at 7:30 AM at The Pit 

(Letterman’s Lounge). 

 


